
 

 

1005 Ridge Road ● Munster, IN 46321 ● (219) 836-7275 

www.munster.org 

 

To:  Town Council  

From:  Mark Heintz – Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date:  September 15, 2025 

Subject: leachate pumping system at the landfill 

 

The proposal from HD Mechanical is before you tonight as part of the ongoing improvements to the 

Centennial Park landfill leachate cell riser pump system. Previous improvements were to replace the cell 

riser panels and transducers and to add flow meters to the main lines. This proposal is to replace all of 

the cell riser pumps so the full system. This will allow the leachate to be pumped from the system as 

originally designed out of all of the collection cells into the storage tanks.  

 

This proposal also replaces the covers on the two storage tanks which are brittle and pose a danger to 

anyone who would come into contact with them.  

 

Additionally, there is a memo from Derek Mauntel, Andrews Engineering in regards to this subject which 

is further detailed and how it’s important these improvements are made to satisfy IDEM requirements 

for the landfill which he reports on for the Town.  

 

Recommendation:  

Staff recommends approving proposal #25-1163 Rev 1 from HD Mechanical, dated 8/6/25 as part of this 

agenda item.  

 


